## \*\* MEMORANDUM \*\*

TO:

Weber School District Board of Education

Dr. Jeff Stephens, Superintendent

FROM:

Scott Zellmer

**Director of Facilities & Operations** 

DATE:

July 9, 2020

SUBJECT:

Construction Manager General Contractor (CMGC) Selection for the

**New High School** 

A Request for Proposal (RFP) was issued for the Construction Manager General Contractor (CMGC) services for the new high school to be proposed in the 2021 bond.

Members of the Capital Improvement Committee and MHTN Architects discussed in detail the bids and services the contractors would provide. The Committee unanimously voted in favor of the cost and services submitted by Hogan & Associates Construction. It is the recommendation of the Capital Improvement Committee that the Board of Education approve Hogan & Associates Construction.